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Early Literacy 
Programs: Programs 
for babies, children, 
and parents that 
develop pre-reading 
skills 
 

Story Time I prepare a craft, sing songs and tell 
stories to suit the varying ages of the 
children that attend.  This month we sang 
and read the Eensy Weensy Spider and 
other stories.  Eighteen children and 
caregivers attended three programs. 

LittleCounters with 
EarlyOn 

LittleCounters® is a community-based 
numeracy program that helps young 
children acquire strong mathematical 
foundations.  The play-based program 
supports parents and caregivers of young 
children in developing the concept of 
number through stories, games and songs.  
This is a four-week program.  Eight 
children and parents took part in the 
program.   

 

Adult and Senior 
Programs 
 

Golden Dawn Seniors 
Residence/Nursing Home 

On Mondays, I visit the Golden Dawn 
Retirement Home and read to a few of 
the residents.  This month, the weather 
was not as warm, so we returned to 
reading inside.  I started with some 
classics such as Anne of Green Gables.  
Nineteen people attended two programs. 

Knitting Circle People bring in their projects, questions 
and skills to the circle and knit for two 
hours.  Twenty-three people attended 
three programs. 

Author Visit – Elizabeth 
McLean 

“Baking Cupcakes in Egypt” is the title of 
the book Elizabeth came to the library to 
talk about.  Beautiful pictures and stories 
were shared as well as delicious 
cupcakes!  Fifteen people attended. 

 

Total Circulation for September 1,850 items 

 


